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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Hyrum City Planning Commission of Hyrum City,
Utah will hold a public hearing Thursday, May 9, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the Hyrum
City Council Chambers, 60 West Main, Hyrum. The purpose of this hearing is to
receive public comments regarding a planned unit development located at
approximately 470 West 400 North. The development proposes to construct 24
twin family homes on approximately 2.8 acres. The ground is currently vacant
and has been used primarily for agricultural purposes.

Copies of the proposed amendments are available at the Hyrum City Office, 60
West Main, Hyrum, weekdays between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., and
on the City's website at www.hyrumcity.org.
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